
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
MUNICIPALITY OF

BETHEL PARK
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
Sealed  Proposals  will  be
received by the Municipality of
Bethel Park 5100 West Library
Avenue,  Bethel  Park,  PA
15102  until  9:00  A.M.
prevailing  time  on  Monday,
October 16, 2023, for the 2725
Montour  Avenue  Demolition
Project. This  project  involves
the demolition of the existing
residential  building  at  2725
Montour Avenue, Bethel Park,
Allegheny  County.   Proposals
must be on forms furnished
by the municipal engineer and
shall be delivered in a sealed
envelope,  clearly  marked on
the  outside  with  the  words
“2725  Montour  Avenue
Demolition  Project”.  The  bid
must  be  accompanied  by  a
certified check or bid bond in
the amount of 10% of the bid
price,  made  payable  to  the
Municipality  of  Bethel  Park.
The  Municipality  of  Bethel
Park  reserves  the  right  to
reject any and all bids, or any
portion  thereof.   Project
specifications are available at
the  Bethel  Park  Municipal
Building, located at 5100 West
Library  Avenue  Bethel  Park,
PA,  15102.  Hard  copies  of
project  specifications  are
available for a non-returnable
fee  of  $50.00,  and
electronically at no charge via
email  to
mrizzo@bethelparkpa.gov. The
re  will  be  an  on-site
Non-Mandatory  Pre-bid
meeting on, Monday, October
9, 2023, at 10:00 AM at 2725
Montour Ave, Bethel Park, PA
15102.
All Proposals must be in the
hands  of  Michael  Rizzo,
Municipal  Engineer,
Municipality  of  Bethel  Park
5100  West  Library  Avenue,
Bethel Park, PA 15102, on or
before October  16,  2023,  at
9:00  A.M.  prevailing  time
where  the  same  will  be
publicly  opened  and  read
immediately thereafter.
THE MUNICIPALITY OF BETHEL

PARK
Michael A. Rizzo, P.E.
Municipal Engineer –

Municipality of Bethel Park


